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Media Advisory
Date: 19 September 2023

LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT ANTI-CORRUPTION ROADSHOW

Limpopo Provincial Government will host the Limpopo Anti-Corruption Roadshow at Jack
Botes Hall, Polokwane Municipality on the 21 September 2023. The purpose of roadshow
is to promote the anti-corruption strategy and demonstrate government’s commitment in
the fight against corruption.

Corruption has become endemic in both public and private sectors thus impacting
negatively on service delivery, socio-economic development, job creation and public trust
in government. This roadshow follows the President’'s appointment of National Anti-
Corruption Advisory Council (NACAC) as a multi-sectoral partnership for advocacy and
to holistically deal with fraud and corruption.

This initiative seeks to boost investors’ confidence and is also in line with the National
Development Plan 2030 that aims to build a corruption free South Africa. The National
Anti — Corruption Strategy is geared to reinforce the values of integrity, transparency, and
accountability.

Details of the roadshow are as follows:

Date:21 September 2023
Venue: Jack Botes Hall, Polokwane Municipality
Time: 09HOO

Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government
For media inquiries, please contact the Provincial Government Spokesperson, Mr.

Ndavhe Ramakuela, on 082 200 5357/ 067 267 2063 or via email at
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za.

#HeritageMonth2023
#TourismMonth2023
#LeaveNoOneBehind
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether
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